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Public Notice
The Idyllwild Fire Protection District Board of Commissioners has adopted the Preliminary Budget for Fiscal Year 2016/2017. The Preliminary Budget is available for inspection at the IFPD Office during office hours; and at www.idyllwildfire.com. The IFPD Board of Directors will be adopting the Final Budget for Fiscal Year 2016/2017 at the Regular Board Meeting at 1:00pm, Tuesday, August 23, 2016. Anyone may appear and be heard regarding any item in the Budget or other items appearing on the Agenda. 
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